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Year 12 Induction and Taster Day 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians/Students  
 
I am writing to let you know that our Year 12 Induction and Taster Day will take place on Friday 4 July.  
 
The day is designed to be interactive, enjoyable, and informative. It will include two taster lessons to help students prepare 
for Sixth Form in September. These lessons will give students a sense of what to expect in their chosen subjects and offer a 
valuable opportunity to meet teachers and ask questions about the course content and expectations. 
 
The event is open to both internal and external applicants to the Sixth Form. However, external students are expected to 
attend in the morning before the taster lessons (details below) to ensure they have a meaningful opportunity to meet key 
members of the Sixth Form team, tour the school's facilities, connect with current Sixth Form students and hear about their 
experiences, and discover the wide range of extra-curricular activities available. 
 
External Students Only    
 

 Registration will begin at 8:30am on our Upper Site on Mornington Road (Woodford Green, Essex, IG8 0TP).  
 

 Please arrive promptly. The day will finish at approximately 2:30pm. 
 

 Please bring a pen and notebook to take notes during the talks and taster lessons.  
 

 Due to restrictions in our canteen, lunch will not be provided. Kindly bring a packed lunch, snack and a water bottle. 
Please ensure your lunch and/or snack contains no nuts. 
 

 Note that students will not be permitted to leave the site during the day.  
 
Internal Students Only  
 

 Registration for our internal students will begin at 12.00pm on our Upper Site. Internal students are not required 
for the morning schedule.  

 
 Please arrive promptly. The day will finish at approximately 3.00 pm.  

 
 Please bring a pen and notebook to take notes during the taster lessons. 

 
 Please eat an early lunch before arriving on site as the afternoon will begin promptly. You are welcome to bring a 

snack for break. Please ensure your snack contains no nuts. 
 



 

Students will not be required to wear uniform but will be expected to dress appropriately. 
 
Please complete the acknowledgement form by clicking here. Even if you are unable to attend, we still ask that you complete 
the form so we can plan taster lessons effectively. The deadline for responses is Friday 20 June.  
 
Best of luck with your remaining GCSE exams! We look forward to welcoming you into our Sixth Form, where we have big 
plans for the future.  
 
Best wishes, 

 
 
 
 

Mr D Baker 
Director of Sixth Form 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/EnnjmMUdjQ

